
Our Family Reunion
Dear Relatives and families!  

This will be an event, that we have never had before!
A great idea was born in California !

While traveling to LA, the Sitermans had met the Kopeleviches for a drink.  At the nice and cozy restaurant 
we had one of those long, warm and soulful conversations, desiring to hear something about everybody in 
our families. 

We realized how divided we are by circumstances, distances and time. Some of us, who used to live a lot 
closer before, are far away now and lost our contacts. 

We also realized that some of our children or grandchildren never had a chance to meet each other at all.

Our family is spread around four countries: USA, Israel, Lithuania, Belorussia

It will be the reunion of descendants of Mendel Nisenbaum and his children:  Solomon 

Nisenbaum, Motle Nisenbaum, Esther Nisenbaum, David Nisenbaum, Dora Nisenbaum.

Together with this, you will find our Family Tree diagram designed by Alex Feldman. 

Most of us have different last names, but we all are fruits of One Big Tree.

    
The organizing committee of four people has been formed:

Vika Kopelevich	 LA	 818-980-0378	Vickykop@aol.com
Alla Abrukin	 NY	 516-536-1961	Aabrukin@hotmail.com
Polina Siterman 	 NY	 718-855-5785	Arlikina@hotmail.com
Jeanny Curti (Nisenbaum)	NY 	718-769-2905	jeanny.curti@verizon.net 

Therefore, THE IDEA IS TO CALL FOR A FAMILY REUNION.

The location of reunion: 
Brooklyn, NY  - most likely.

Time:  September 4 
and 5, 2004  Please 

reserve this 
weekend for the 

event, working your 
plans around it!

All the exact details on place and itinerary will be 
delivered to you later, when plans are finalized. 


